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Tel: 07783 631527 
 
Lucy Milazzo 
Correspondence Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. S. J. Toope 
University of Cambridge 
Vice-Chancellor’s Office 
The Old Schools, Trinity Lane,  
Cambridge CB2 1TN                           November 2023 
 
Dear Lucy Milazzo               
 
Ref: Opening liaisons between the Federal University of Santa Catarina, Brazil and the Cairo Museum, 
Egypt. 
 
This correspondence being shared with:-  
 

 The Masonic Lodges of Johannesburg and Ilha Santa Catarina Brazil 

 The Iranian Embassy of London 

 The Jamaican Embassy of London 

 The Chinese Embassy of Edinburgh 

 The Scottish National Party 

 British Consulate-General São Paulo 

 British Antarctic Survey Cambridge 

 Pushkin House 

 Huntingdon Town Mayor 

 MP for Huntingdon Jonathan Djanogly 

 Liverpool City Mayor 

 Cambridgeshire Chief Constable Rebecca Tipping 
 

Letters to the above parties provided on CD Rom. 
 
As a fifth presentation to the University of Cambridge  I am seeking introduction to the Fitzwilliam Museum 
by raising your attention to dossier ‘Establishing Embassy to Significant Religious Object – Camaialot B’ 
and chapter ‘6. The Video Game Angel and Birth of the Atari Alliance’. Enquiring as to whether the 
Fitzwilliam Museum houses any examples of ‘Meroitic Heiroglyphs’. 
 
Letters to the British Antarctic Survey, Huntingdon Town Mayor, Masonic Lodge of Johannesburg and 
Cambridgeshire Police raise subject of a Brazilian Expedition Party and hope Cambridge University wish to 
take a leading role in a fascinating multi-disciplinary challenge.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker                   Email : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 
 


